
Catie Merrill and  

Elise Stewart, ‘26, show the  

spiders they made with Mr. Salley  

as a part of a science project

Ava Phillips, ‘18, at Genius Hour, a 

self-guided, capstone study where 

students are challenged to think  

about a passion or an interest that 

they would like to explore further


